RECEIVED - 9 JUN 2010



Kew Executive Apartments 832 High St, Kew, VIC 3102 Australia +61 3 9249 9692 tel +61 3 9859 5167 fax www.windlab.com

4th June 2010

The Chairman Australian Energy Market Commission Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000 Email: submissions@aemc.gov.au

Dear Dr Tamblyn,

Windlab Systems wish to support the requested amendment to Clause 3.13.3(14) as detailed by Senergy Econnect Australia in their request for a rule change.

As a wind farm developer, Windlab Systems investigates the potential for wind farm sites and one of the most important factors in this process, besides wind, is grid connection. The rule in its current form affects us directly because it restricts the availability of information relating to connection studies for our sites.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Jesse Copland

Project Development Engineer

Office: 03 9249 9692 Mobile: 0447 529 163

Email: jesse.copland@windlab.com